
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
  
Re: Supporting your child in the run up to their GCSEs  
  
We are now into the ‘final push’ to support students to do their best preparation for their 
GCSE exams.   
  
Below is the intervention schedule for the coming weeks. We will continue to make use of 
form time to revise Science & Maths, so your child’s excellent punctuality is important.   
  
I will contact you about sessions in the Easter break in due course.   
  
Our Core subject teachers have selected students to ensure they are on track and will meet 
their target grades and, as such, it is highly advised that the students attend their given 
session or sessions.   
  
You will receive a separate email and/or text the day before your child’s intervention with 
the specific session your son/daughter should attend. If you have any queries about 
attendance to these intervention sessions, please call the school or email 
cdwalters@northstartrust.org.uk.  
  

  
  
  
Yours faithfully,   
  
C Davis-Walters  
Assistant Headteacher  
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